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TERM 4: WEEK 4

November 9: Disco
November 13: World Kindness Day
November 14: K-2 Athletics
Carnival
November 15: SRC Book Stall
November 20: applications close
for Year 5 students applying for
Year 7 selective school placement
29 November: 3-6 presentation
day
6 December K-2 end of year
assembly
Please see the Sentral Parent

Calendar for all events.
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Dr Seuss has arrived at Rose Bay as inspiration for our K-2 students as they

begin their dance lessons with REDed, a professional dance company. All

students will participate in 6 lessons in preparation for their performance. The

concert will be held as part of the K-2 end of year assembly on 6 December. The

students have thoroughly enjoyed the lessons so far, and I am sure you might be

getting a sneak peak at home as they do some extra practice.

A HUGE thank you to our amazing mothers and children who worked in the

gardens on Sunday, 29 October. Led by Marika Nabung, they were busy planting

lots of new plants, watering and distributing most of the 12 cubic metres of

mulch - a big job! Our gardens are looking wonderful thanks to all your hard

work.

Year 2 have spent the last two weeks at swim school. As they worked hard each

day to improve their swimming skills, they have enjoyed the lovely sunshine on

most days and showed resilience on days that were not so sunny. Many

community members have commented on their politeness, manners and good

behaviour.  Thank you to our Year 2 teachers for supporting them in this

important program.
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In the exciting world of science, our Year 5 and 6 students
have been embarking on an incredible journey exploring forces
and gravity. 

In an engaging and hands-on approach to learning, they have
had the unique opportunity to work with Spike Robotic LEGO,
where they not only built the design, they also programmed
and used their coding skills to bring their creations to life.

Through this innovative exploration, our students have
discovered the invisible forces that govern our world. LEGO's
versatile building blocks have served as an excellent tool,
allowing them to grasp the complex dynamics of forces and
gravity in an interactive way. 

This learning experience not only fuels their curiosity but also
empowers them to connect theory with practice, making
science not only educational but exceptionally fun! We are
excited to see our young scientists continue to thrive and
embrace the wonders of the physical world.

Stage 3 Newsletter
Year 5 and 6 investigating the effects of

gravity through a hands-on approach

Term 4, week 4

Student
responses

“I loved using the lego because
we had fun while exploring

what we've been learning

about.”

“I liked how fun it was to build

and comprehend the gravity

concept with my partner.”

“I liked being able to follow
the instructions on how to

create the designs and then

being able to code it was

fun to see it move!”

“It’s been entertaining
and fun to create with

my friends.”

“It’s taught us how to code

and look at the different

forces of gravity.”

“The lego has been amazing

and I liked the gravitational

pull when we created the

bird to move through

coding.”



BOOK

HOW MUCH ARE THE BOOKS:
Only a gold coin donation!

WHEN AND WHERE:
Week 6- Tues, Wed, Thurs

Canteen Cola

WHAT TIME:
08:50 AM - 09:15 AM

and recess 

The SRC are raising money for
Stewart House

STALL
Each year, 1,600 public school children

in need come to Stewart House from

many parts of NSW and the ACT. During

their stay, children are provided with

optometric, dental, and medical

treatment as well as emotional support.

This is balanced with health and

educational programs and out of school

activities to boost their self-esteem and

promote a healthier lifestyle.



Library NewsLibrary News

This term students will be presented with 
their Premier Reading Challenge certificates. 

370 students completed the challenge!

That’s a huge accomplishment and we are very
proud of all our participants. 

Don’t forget that all students have access to ePlatform via
the app or website. 

Simply search for Rose Bay PS and login using the DET
student username and password. 



2024

At Rose Bay Public School we’re committed to creating
innovative and collaborative learning experiences for
every student through the use of iPads. To support

better integration and wider access to technology within
the classroom students in Year 4, 5 and 6, 2024 will

participate in our BYODD initiative. 

BYODD           at RBPS
Bring Your Own Designated Device 

Click here for more information &  
frequently asked questions

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html




Y E A R S  3 - 5  A C H I E V E M E N T  A W A R D S  |  Y E A R  6  A W A R D S  |
G R A D U A T I O N  C E R T I F I C A T E S  |  Y E A R  6  L E A D E R S  2 0 2 4

A N N O U N C E M E N T  

SAVE THE DATE!
ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL

Years 3-6 
Presentation Day 2023

Wednesday 29th November, 9:30am

All Parents/Caregivers are welcome to join

NB: Parents/Caregivers of students who are receiving
an award or Year 6 leadership badge will be notified

before the event  



Thank you to Shane
Rozario for the

beautiful photos!



Please join us for the last P&C Meeting of the year and the AGM.

Click/Scan below to book:

https://www.trybooking.com/CMZZX

Everyone is welcome to come along and hear first-hand what is happening in the school, and join
us for a social event at the Rose Bay Hotel afterwards. 

If you’re interested in taking on the role of P&C secretary for the coming year, please email Jess
for more information: rosebaypublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au

A clan of keen gardeners got to work last
Sunday, mulching our beautiful garden

beds, and planting a few more natives for
the hot summer ahead. They were spoilt

with pizza and ice cream for all their good
efforts, and the kids had a great time
planting, watering garden beds, and

watering each other too! Thanks to all the
fantastic gardeners who lent a hand on

Sunday!

Garden Working BeeGarden Working Bee

P&C NOTICESP&C NOTICES

Next P&C Meeting & AGMNext P&C Meeting & AGM
Tuesday 21st November, 7pm-8.30pm, in

the school library.

https://www.trybooking.com/CMZZX


Click on this link for the
DoE information webpage

Click on this link for the
DoE information booklet

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UuRRE9WNo5WsruOHcTZY5JK8P8nzD16k/view?usp=sharing
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https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
https://shsoc.education.nsw.gov.au/
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School Student Travel
Term 4 2023

2024 school travel applications are now open

Students who need a new or replacement School Opal card or travel pass for 2024 can apply now. A new 
application will need to be submitted if they are applying for the first time, or if they are requesting an 
additional travel entitlement because of a new shared parental arrangement (e.g. joint custody).

Students who change address, school, campus location, have repeated a year or received an expiry 
notification for their school travel entitlement should renew or update their details before the end of term 4. 
This will ensure that schools can endorse applications, and travel passes remain valid for the start of the 
2024 school year. School Opal card holders will have the changes applied to their existing card.

If a student’s distance eligibility has changed based on their grade (i.e. grade two to grade three), the system 
will automatically update their entitlement if they meet the new criteria. If they do not meet the new 
eligibility criteria, we will send an expiry notification via email.

Students who have an entitlement approved under a medical condition that is due to expire will receive a 
notification advising them to re-apply.

Term Bus Pass holders will receive a notification to re-apply.

Students in the Opal network applying for an Opal card (including a Term Bus Pass) for the first time will 
receive their Student Opal card at their nominated postal address. Cards will be mailed out from January 
2024.

Students living in rural and regional (R&R) areas should receive their travel pass at the start of the new 
school year from their nominated transport operator. It may come via the school or be sent directly to them 
at home. Note: some R&R operators do not issue travel passes. 
Students/parents should confirm with their nominated operator if they do not receive a pass.

Changes to your bus service provider

Within Greater Sydney, a number of bus service providers have changed their names.  

Parents intending to lodge an application for a School Opal card will need to visit transportnsw.info trip 
planner to obtain the correct bus operator name servicing your area prior to lodging an application.

Travel from Term 1 2024

We ask that parents plan ahead and make sure their child knows which service/s to use and has a valid ticket 
to travel; either a School Opal card or Child/Youth Opal card (within Greater Sydney) or a School Travel Pass 
(outside Greater Sydney), from the start of the school year.

Applications for 2024 School Student Transport Scheme (SSTS) travel open at the start of Term 4 2023, so 
parents/students can apply or update details early and be ready for the start of the new school year. 

Most students using the Opal network will not need a new Opal card and can continue travelling on their 
existing card each year. 

The start of the year is a busy period for local transport operators, and students travelling without a valid 
ticket make service planning and operations difficult. 

We recognise that for some families last minute changes to school enrolments mean they may not have a 
School Opal card or Travel Pass for the start of term. In the Opal network, we strongly encourage these 
families to have their children travel with a Child/Youth Opal card until they receive their valid School Opal 
card. If outside Greater Sydney, parents should contact their local bus operator to discuss their travel needs. 

Bus operators are flexible and understanding, particularly at the start of the school year, and will ensure 
students can travel safely to and from school. But to best support our operators we encourage all students to 
have a valid ticket, as early as possible, from the start of the school year. 

Students using School Opal cards are also reminded that they must tap on and tap off in line with the 
Student code of conduct and Opal terms of use. 

https://transportnsw.info/school-travel-apply
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel/update-school-travel-pass
https://transportnsw.info/school-travel-apply
https://transportnsw.info/school-term-bus-pass
https://transportnsw.info/trip#/trip
https://transportnsw.info/school-travel-apply
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel/update-school-travel-pass
https://transportnsw.info/operators
https://transportnsw.info/student-code-conduct
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/opal/opal-terms-of-use
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